COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday, November 11, 2008






Motion No. 14
MOTION:
Councillor C. Keane
“That this Council discusses the provision of an outreach community information/one stop shop/area office of SDCC for the Rathfarnham Area and to outline accommodation for same in the new extension/redevelopment of Ballyroan library – (as this councillor was advised would happen when I raised this issue on two previous occasions), and to state how and when this will be accommodated.”

REPORT:
As outlined in the motion there are plans to significantly expand Ballyroan Library subject to resources being available.  There is currently a grant application with the DOEHLG for this project.
It is intended in the proposed Ballyroan facility to provide a dedicated public access terminal linked to the Council’s website through which members of the public can access the ever-increasing range of web-based information and service request options available.
Our libraries provide internet access to the council website on the public access computers, which provide all the relevant information and contacts that are available. Libraries also publicize council events and display all notices as well as making available Part 8’ public consultation information and voter’s registers.

The library will have a greater range of better equipped meeting rooms for the public to use which could also be made available for the holding of area committee meetings. 

